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Tuesday 7th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
 

I am pleased to announce that we are bringing back Creativity Week and Enterprise Week at Stockwell 
during the week commencing 13th June. 
 
During this week, the core learning will be centred around Enterprise; we will focus on what it takes to 
successfully run an enterprise. In English, we will be looking at persuasive and promotional materials. In 
Maths, we will be looking at costs, profit and loss.  
 
The Creativity aspect of the week will be designing and making the products to sell. This will have an art 
skill focus on print across the school and this year’s overall theme will be Environment. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you in to join us for the Enterprise Fair where each class will be 
selling their products on Friday 17th June at 3pm.  
 
Please come prepared to support your child(ren). We are excited to see which class makes the most 
profit! 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the Enterprise Fair. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms. Zenia McIntosh 
Acting Head of School 


